
 

Thursday 29th March 2:30pm 

Parents, children and friends are invited to join us on Thursday 29th March after school for an Easter Egg Hunt on the school 

field!  Find bunnies hidden on the field and playground to win an Easter Egg prize. 

Advance Tickets Only 

£2 per child (£1 pays for the chocolate egg; £1 to support the school) only on sale via ‘School Shop’ on the School Money website 

(www.schoolmoney.co.uk).  

 


